
Hillsborough Elementary School 
Home and School Association 

January 2020 Meeting 
4/15/2020 

 
Erika Marini, HSA President, opened the meeting at 7pm. 

Welcome 

There were 13 people in attendance via Zoom. 

Minutes 

Minutes were approved. 

COVID-19 Fundraiser 

$910 was raised in 2 days!  Anyone who would like to donate, can do so via the link posted on the HSA website.  

Amazing support from our HES community.  We will let the fundraiser run for another few weeks, and then start 

scheduling meal deliveries to our first responders and healthcare workers.   

4th Grade Day 

The 4th Grade Day team has raised about $1200 for this event and are starting to look at alternate options for a virtual 

celebration.  T-shirts are ready, need to be picked up from the vendor. Yoga Night was a great success, raised $174 

dollars total and was easy to run.   

Yearbook 

We sold 274 yearbooks and will not purchase any extras for sale at the end of the year.  If school does not resume this 

year, we will have to figure out a way to distribute yearbooks to those who ordered.  We also sold 47 Grad Ads, which 

totals about $700.   

STEM Fair 

The 2020 STEM Fair was cancelled due to COVID-19.  The event was coming together well.  Andrew mentioned that he 

collected fees from participants, and is trying to come up with a way to do a virtual STEM Fair or some alternate option 

to let children share their work if they are interested.  More to come on this. 

Life Skills 

Most classes were completed prior to the COVID-19 Shutdown.  No report from chairperson. 

Paint Night 

Paint Night was a big success, raised $510 for the HSA.  Thank you to Kim Brogan for putting this great night together! 

Book Fair 

The spring book fair was great and raised a lot of money for our HES Library.  Thank you to all that volunteered and 

helped to make this another successful book fair.   

School Supplies 

Emily reported that she is going to start to put together supply lists by grade.  She will contact vendor to see if there are 

any accommodations that can be made for delivery due to COVID-19.  We are unsure when/if the school will be open 

during the summer, so arranging delivery of supplies could be an issue.   



Erika Marini, President of the HSA, closed the meeting at 8:15pm.   

 
Minutes Submitted by: Meghann Valeo, HSA Recording Secretary 


